
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 9th October 

Hi Everyone,   

A great week in school this week with our main reception back in business, it feels so lovely to be home 

again! We are very much looking forward to our families arriving for parent’s evenings next week and 

coming to see our main reception and hall again… 

Parents evenings will take place next week on Tuesday 14th October and Wednesday 15th October. These 

appointments will be held in your child’s classroom. Please arrive through the main entrance of school and 

we will help you find your way from here.  

As our first half term draws to a close, we will be celebrating Harvest Festival 

as a school with Year 1 to 6 walking up to church on Morton Lane on 

Monday 20th October during the school day to take part in a service to give 

thanks for the Harvest. We would love the children to bring a small donation 

of a tin or dried packet of food to donate to the local Bingley Food Bank, 

who will be collecting the donations later on this day.  

 
We are working on developing our music provision this year in school and we would love to have any of our 

musical families who play an instrument in school to perform for our children and inspire their musicality! 

So, if you feel you would like to come in and play for us, please get in contact with Miss Senior our music 

lead - her email is Lesley.senior@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk  We’d love to hear from you!  

 
Attendance: 

 ‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’     

Here are last week's figures:  Whole School: 96.8% 

Our 

Aspirational 

Target 

The national 

target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 

 

96.% 98.7% 94.3% 97.7% 97.8% 99.1% 94.8% 94.7% 
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Friends of Crossflatts 

A reminder that Friends of Crossflatts will be holding our Annual General Meeting on Friday 17th October 

at 9am. We will review last year's activities and fundraising efforts.  All welcome to attend. Please sign in at 

reception.  

 
Next week is our last full of week of what has been a very busy and productive first half term. We are now 

at that time when children are beginning to feel tired, the break is on the horizon, let’s push on and make 

the most of the last full week of learning before a well-deserved holiday just around the corner. 

Looking forward to seeing you all in the school over our parent’s evenings.   

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Bennett    

Headteacher 
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